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Dear Ms McCoy 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
 
Please find detailed below NHS Wirral’s response to your request received on 7 July for 
information regarding Estates.  
 
You asked: 
 
1. Please could you let me know the name and contact details of your Estates Director.  
 
 We have a Head of Capital Projects and Premises Management, Doug Baker.  
 Estates falls under the remit of the Director of Finance, Russell Favager. 
 
2. Is there an approved list for consultants. 
 
 Our Estates Services are provided via an SLA agreed with a local partner, Cheshire & 
 Wirral  Partnership NHS Trust 
 
3. How does one apply to provide Building Control Services? 
  
 NHS Wirral don’t formally advertise for Building Control services. This is undertaken 
 via specific projects and in terms of the Wirral normally involves the ‘service’ 
 provided via the LA. 
 
I hope this sufficiently answers your enquiry but please do not hesitate to contact Helen 
Waterman, Corporate Affairs & FOI Manager on the number above should you require any 
further information.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathy Doran 
Chief Executive 


